

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050



Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

13th January 2020

Chinese New Year

Dear Parents and Carers

On Friday 24th January, we will be celebrating Chinese New Year with several activities including food tasting (noodles, water chestnuts, lychees, prawn crackers, fortune cookies and a selection of teas). We are asking for a voluntary contribution of 50 pence to help buy all the food items.

On this day we will spend time thinking about the traditional stories and customs associated with this festival. Uniform does not need to be worn on this day and your child is invited to wear red, a lucky colour for Chinese New Year or clothes you associate with celebration. Please note that normal lunch time arrangements will operate on this day. If you have any questions about the activity day, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Please let us know if your child has any allergies by completing and returning the reply slip at the bottom of this letter. If we do not receive the allergy slip back by Wednesday 22nd January, unfortunately your child will not be able to take part in the food tasting.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Early Years Team

EYFS Chinese New Year	
Child's Name	. Class
I confirm that my child has no food allergies/has the following food allergies	
□ I enclose a voluntary donation of 50 pence.	
Signed	Parent/Carer



Please return this slip to the office by Wednesday 22nd January



Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

 $\textbf{Email:} \, \underline{office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk}$

Website: <u>www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk</u>



